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Dear Family and Friends,  

I hope that the month of May was a 
blessed one for you! May was busy for us, 
in many ways.  

We are trying to get Gloria, our blind girl 
in Thekerani, into a school. It is her dream 
to learn. So far, we have taken her to two 
schools for the blind, and so far, nothing 
promising. Please pray with us that a 
door will open for her to learn and grow 
in the ways she desires most.  

Navincha has been busy!  

Gloria and her mom in a school office 



He took some of our 
Bvumbwe youth on a 
great outreach trip to 
Goliat, an area also in 
Thyolo district. Things 
went very well for them. 
The people are asking for 
a church to be planted 
there for them.  

In Thekerani there were 
overnight prayers. 
Navincha preached and 
many people gathered, 
including almost twenty 

people from Mozambique. Our 
church plant there is getting 
closer!!!!! In all, we had over 100 
people in attendance that night! 
What an amazing blessing.  

Yesterday I was truly blessed to read 
an article in the Voice of the Martyrs 
magazine. Martyrs Day is June 29. 
They had an amazing article on an 
amazing young man named John 
Chau. I really encourage you, that if 
you find time, to research him and 
learn more about his heart of service. 
How many of us go the extra mile for 
Christ, let alone truly love each day as 
if the Gospel is all that matters? 
Maybe we need a bit of a reality 
check. Pray and ask God today to help 
you keep priorities straight and to 
reveal more opportunities for 
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Church members cooking for their Mozambique guests 



evangelism. There are so many people around us that need to hope of Jesus Christ!! 
I’m praying right now! 

 
In Christ,  
Leslie  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


